
 

Ref. No. AIPMA/ RC/ 2020-933 

5
th

 October 2020 

To, 

Shri. Mayur Kumar Maheshwari IAS,                                                         

Chief Executive Officer 
UPSIDC Complex, A-1/4 Lakhanpur 

Kanpur-208024 

 

Subject: Request presence of Auraiya Plastic Park in the form of advertisement in 

‘12
th

 AIPMA Members Directory’ 

Dear Sir,                                                                                                    

Greetings from AIPMA. 

This is to inform you that we are launching the 12th AIPMA Members Directory - a 

comprehensive business tool with infinite shelf life and reference book for a business 
setup for our members. The members E-Directory would also be published on-line 

amongst Indian and global plastics fraternity.  

We are of the view that it would be highly beneficial for the Plastic Parks to be part of 

this publication as it would give a larger reach to a wider set of target audience. The E-

version of the Directory is designed to be relevant to potential investors across the 
globe. Hence, in order to spread the word, about the salient features of ‘Dibyapur 

Plastic Parks, Auraiya’, its offerings and explore every possible avenue for new 

business opportunity, for this AIPMA Directory would be the appropriate platform.  

Thus, in the light of enhancing the interest of the plastic manufacturers for investing in 
Plastic Parks, we would urge you to provide a full page presence in form of the 

advertisement in `12th AIPMA Members Directory’. 

As evident, it would a valuable step for the plastic fraternity and would boost the 

growth prospects for the Plastic Parks. This would be considered meaningful by 

everyone in the manufacturing business and would enhance interest for Auraiya Plastic 

Park, Uttar Pradesh. 

The above is for your kind consideration. 

Thanking you and Warm regards, 

 

For The All India Plastics Manufacturer’s Association 

 

 
Chandrakant Turakhia 

President 

 
Enclosed: Tariff for Advertisement 
 


